
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor and City Council 

 FROM: Bob Gerold, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Public Works pickup truck purchase 

 DATE: August 26, 2021 

 
 
 
The Public Works has the purchase of a truck in the CIP for 2021 at $34,000. 
 
 
Staff has received 2 bids, with the lowest being from Princeton Auto at $33,567. 
 
The Truck is a 2021 2500 Regular cab 4 x 4.  
 
Staff is requesting approval to purchase the 2021 2500 not to exceed $34,000 with 
added equipment, and to sell the 2008 Dodge at auction.  
 
I will be at the meeting to answer any questions.   


